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The first six papers of this issue were presented at the Motorless Flight 

Symposium, 8-10 October 2004, Varese, Italy.  The Symposium was organized 

by Prof. C. Cardani and Ing. V. Pajno, and was patronized by OSTIV.  More 

details of the Symposium may be found by contacting pajnovittorio@libero.it   

 

From time to time, Technical Soaring will reprint significant papers from the 

past.  The final four papers are such “classics”.  These papers are still relevant, 

but may not have been seen by some of our newer readers, and are worth 

revisiting by those who enjoyed them originally.  Some have become hard to 

find, so we are glad to make them available again.  

 

Mark D. Maughmer, Editor 

 


